
From: Carm Gaziano   
Sent: April 12, 2024 12:31 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: 140 Glen Echo Drive Development 
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  Dear Clerk we would like you to know that we appose the development of  multi storey buildings in the 
heart of our mature community. 
  The area is already congested with the recent building of a new school and a higher volume of traffic. 
  The proposed development would negatively impact our every day lives such as blocking our views of 
sunsets and sunrises  
  It would  also increase our existing parking issues.parking issues. 
 We feel that low-rise single homes would be more suitable for our neighborhood. 
 Thank you for considering our concerns. 
 Carmelo Gaziano  
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